
 

 

STATUTORY CONSULTATION 
 

The Buckinghamshire Council (Speed Limit) Order 2021 

(Amendment No. *) Order 202* 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Buckinghamshire Council proposes to make 

the above Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 and all other enabling 

powers. The effect of the Order - to facilitate the passage of vehicular traffic on 

Bayliss Meadows, Little Kimble, is to introduce a new 30mph speed limit within the 

new development of Arabella Park, Little Kimble. 

 

Details on how to comment, along with the proposed Order, plans showing the 

general arrangements, and a statement of reasons, may be inspected on the 

Council’s website at: Your Voice Bucks - Citizen Space. You can also access the 

activity by scanning the QR code at the bottom of this notice.  

 

Any representations or objections to the proposal, together with the grounds upon 

which they are made, must be made in writing and sent by 11:59pm on 

Wednesday, 29th October 2025 to Buckinghamshire Highways, Council Access 

Plus, Walton Street, Aylesbury, HP20 1UA, or by email to the Buckinghamshire 

Highways Consultation mailbox at: highways.consultations@buckinghamshire.gov.uk 

with the subject ‘Arabella Park, Little Kimble - Proposed 30mph Speed Limit’.  
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